
To Whom it May Concern, 

 

I am writing in support of the Stibnite Gold Project. Thank you for the opportunity to provide my 

feedback as part of the National Environmental Policy Act. 

 

By law Midas Gold Idaho is required to set aside all of the money needed for restoration prior to any 

mining activity. This gives me, and Idahoans, peace of mind that the restoration work the company 

has discussed will come to fruition no matter what happens. If Midas Gold Idaho is allowed to move 

forward with its work, salmon will be reconnected to their native spawning grounds. This hasn’t 

happened in 80 years! Mining has devastated this area. Midas Gold Idaho wants to fix it and I hope 

you will clear the path to allow their restoration work to move forward. 

 

The comment period for the project was already extended once. The U.S. Forest Service has given 

the public more than adequate time to comment, plus tools that make reviewing the document easy 

and a virtual meeting room to make information more digestible. It is with this knowledge that I 

encourage the U.S. Forest Service to continue to move the project forward and permit the site using 

alternative 2 as the guide. 

 

Best Wishes, 

 

 

Name: Julie Trana 


